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Dear Client, 

we would like to inform you that, following the Market Notice published on the 28th of May 2014, 

the kick off of Monte Titoli’s Triparty Collateral Management service is postponed due to the 

protraction of the testing phase. 

Monte Titoli is currently rescheduling project activities, in order to communicate promptly the 

new go live date, following the testing period’s positive outcome. 

 

 

For further information, please contact us at: 

Post Trade Global Sales 

E-mail: pt.sales@lseg.com 

Tel: +39 02 33635283 
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